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April 2008 
 

Dear Entrant and Holden Enthusiasts. 
 
Another All Holden Day is just around the corner and we are building up to another excellent Holden Display Day.  
Enclosed with this letter is the entry form for 2008 which to enter you need to complete and return to guarantee your 
entry.  If you also wish to order the 2008 DVD please fill in the details on the entry form.  The earlier you return your 
entry form the better, as this years numbers may be limited due to the overwhelming success of 2007. 
 
Our event would not be possible without the support of our sponsors. I would like to welcome back our sponsors this 
year, Auto Glym being our Gold Sponsor, NRMA Veteran Vintage and Classic Vehicle Insurance and Hawkesbury 

Valley Holden our Silver Sponsors and our Bronze sponsors, Rare Spares and our new sponsor for 2008 Australian 

Motoring who have designed and set up our updated and improved website (www.allholdenday.com.au).  I would also 
like to thank GM Holden Ltd, Just Holdens Magazine and Pinky for their continued support. 
 
In 2008 we are celebrating 60 years of the Holden Motor Car and our display day, event shirt and goodie bag will 
reflect this theme.  This will include 50 years of FC, 40 years of Monaro and 30 years of Commodore. A special feature 
this year will be the Official Release of Don Loffler’s new “Holden Book” which will be for sale on the day, with Don 
on hand to Autograph copies.  Our usual attractions, Trade Stands, Food Vendors, Children’s Rides, SES Display and 
Rock & Roll Band will be there to entertain you and the family.  A professional photographer will also be available on 
the day to take a photo of your “pride and joy” which can also be framed on the day. As in previous years our famous 
Two Day Swap Meet, for those hard to get parts you are looking for, will be on Saturday and Sunday starting at 6am.   
 
If your club would like to sponsor a trophy ($55) for your “car of the day” please contact us as soon as possible to 
arrange this.  The All Holden Day Committee look forward to seeing you and your Holden at this years event.  The 
Committee has been working very hard to make this year another memorable event and I would like to thank them and 
all our volunteer groups for the time and effort they are putting in to make this year another great success. 
 
Please check the All Holden Day website for current updates and information on our event. 
 
Yours in Holden 
 
 Stephen Short 
 2008 AHD President 


